
Budget Committee Meeting for Proposed Town Budget 

March 28, 2017 

Members present: Chairman Smith, Mr. Spaulding, Selectman 

Stewart, Mr. Rumph, Mr. Frampton. Also, present, Mr. 

Springer, Selectman McGuckin and Mrs. McAllister. 

Meeting called to order at 5 p.m. 

Mr. Smith opened the meeting. The minutes from last meeting 

were amended and approved. Mr. Stewart handed out the Fire 

Maintenance line item request and committee reviewed. Mr. 

Smith wants the committee to review the fire boat and its 

maintenance program on an annual basis.  

Mr. Stewart said Portsmouth is not considering any proposals 

as of now for the upgrade of the water system. The selectman 

has decided to wait until after the town meeting to bring a 

warrant article to the towns people.  

Mr. Stewart then talked about the upgrades to the sewer pump 

stations. Although still in process, the selectman will have 2 

options on how to pay for this. The water and sewer 

commission will play a part in this decision. Next meeting will 

be the Public Hearing for the Town Budget on April 4th then 

moved to April 13th. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:52 p.m. 

Truthfully Submitted, 

Damon H. Frampton II 


